Workshop Session — December 19, 2019

The Graham County Board of Commissioners met Tuesday, December 19, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. in the
Graham County Community Building located at 196 Knight Street Robbinsville, NC for their regular
workshop session. All board was present.

1. Chairman Eller called the workshop session to order.

2. Chairman Eller asks Manager Garland to proceed. Manager Garland requests that the board
hold a special workshop session on the first Tuesday of next month to discuss the personnel
policy. Manager Garland stated that we have some changes that needed to be made to the
policy that deals with leave use.

3. The board all agreed to postpone the discussion until the first Tuesday in January, 2018.

4. Chairman Eller asks Butch Sanders, DSS Director to speak. Director Sanders stated that he
attended the meeting in Asheville for DSS and taped the actual meeting if the board would be
interested in listening to the session. Director Sanders stated that he received a lot of good
information especially information relating to House Bill 630. Director Sanders also stated that
he has a packet of information for the board’s review that he feels would be beneficial for the
board.

5. The board thanked Director Sanders for the information.

6. Chairman Eller asks for further business. No further business was discussed.

7. Chairman Eller adjourned the meeting.
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